



May 22, 2020

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety Mr. Patrick Lennberg 1313 Sherman St, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Lennberg;

RE: F

Release Withdrawal Request - South Area

Worthing Pit M-1977-526

This is a request to withdraw the Partial Release request filed on April 7, 2020. Thank you for meeting with us at the mine this morning. Per our discussion, the area requested for release on April 7 is not ready for release in its entirety. We will modify the requested area to be released and refile as a new request.

If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 303-913-6532.

Sincerely,

Ben Frei

Secretary

cc Environment, Inc.

[Type here]